
	

	

 

It’s time to clean out your closets again! Ray Shepherd will be doing our annual 
DDA Collection Drive Friday, April 12th, between 8:15-10:30am, under the 
black top area beside the parking lot.  

We have participated in The Developmental Disabilities Association’s Cash 4 
Clothes program for a number of years now; all revenue generated goes 
toward helping people with developmental disabilities. In turn, the DDA gives 
our school $2-3 per bag depending on how many bags we collect. It’s a WIN- 
WIN situation!  

So, please save items you would normally donate after a spring cleanup. We 
will be sending bags home with your child to fill up; any extra items can be 
placed into garbage bags of comparable size. Please do not bag hard items; a 
box is preferable. Make sure you label fragile items and pack with care—we 
have had to discard broken items in the past!  

Items we are looking for:  
• Used clothing � 
• Bedding � 
• Towels � 
• Purses � 
• Drapes � 

• Sewing materials 
• Pillows 
• Shoes 
• Toys and games 
• Small housewares 

 
We will also need parent volunteers to help sort through collected items. 
Please be on the lookout for a sign up via your email.  

Thank you in advance for your contributions!!!  

	


